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Embrace the wisdom of Albert Einstein who famously said, "Commit yourself to
lifelong learning. The most valuable asset you will ever have is your mind and
what you put into it." As we heed these words, we are thrilled to announce that
the 17th NTSGNA Roundup is just around the corner, and today marks the final
opportunity to seize the Early Bird discount. Our event boasts a lineup of the most
esteemed speakers in the nation, ready to delve into the latest and most pertinent
topics in Gastroenterology and Endoscopy. True to tradition, we ensure that
learning is not only enriching but also enjoyable, with exciting prizes, delectable
food, and engaging vendor booths awaiting you. Take a peek at the agenda
below and secure your spot by registering through our website ntsgna.org, the
email we've sent you or by swiftly scanning the QR code provided. Join us for an
enlightening and rewarding experience at the Roundup!

Visit our website

http://ntsgna.org
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=c9d0e0a9-77b0-4b41-bce5-37c4c0368394


Upcoming Educational Event



Member Benefits ​





Click to Join

http://sgna.org


Ready to be certified ….CGRN

Scholarships are now open for both Nurses and Associates! Apply for a
scholarship on our website today. Additionally, nurses preparing for certification
can borrow the Core Curriculum and GI Nursing Review Manual. Unit leaders can
access the GI/Endoscopy Employee Development Resource and GI Procedure
Manual. For more information, contact Angelita Hamill at 847-217-9997.

Volunteer With Us



We regret to inform you that FMSC Richardson is temporarily closed due to the impact of the
storm last May. At this time, volunteer sessions are temporarily on hold until further notice.
Your understanding and support during this challenging period are greatly appreciated. Rest
assured, we will keep you informed and reach out with volunteer opportunities as soon as
FMSC resumes its operations. Thank you for being a valued part of our community.

Visit our website

Send Us A Message

Keep in Touch!
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